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THIS WEEK...						FROM THE TEACHER’S· In Math, students concluded Unit 1, Multiplication, in their flexible math classes. Please remember to have your child continue to practice his or her +/- and x/div. facts nightly. 
· We continued our handwriting program by reviewing the undercurve, downcurve, overcurve and slant strokes, as well as learning and practicing lowercase letters j and p.
· In Writing, students created Halloween inspired stories.  
· We continued our Phonics program by reviewing and practicing all previously learned concepts.  No test was given.
· During the Daily 5, students were able to independently practice all areas. Be sure to look at your child’s Daily 5 record sheet to see what choices they made this week. Please remind your child to “Read to Self” for at least fifteen minutes a night and respond to our class blog for the month of November.  The October blog is now closed.
· We also continued our study of The Pilgrims by learning about what they encountered when they finally reached shore in the New World.  Students were then able to compare and contrast the “Old “and “New Worlds.”  In addition, we discussed the terms of the Mayflower Compact.  





								DESK...
· Thank you to our 3B room parents, Mrs. Russo and Mrs. Martin, for organizing our class Halloween party, and to all who contributed goodies and supplies for the event.  It was a SPOOKTACULAR party!
· Our field trip to Plimoth Plantation has been RESCHEDULED for 11/12/19.  If you have not yet already done so, please send in the NEW permission slip for your child.
· We have a class website.  Check it out: http://www.stohrs.weebly.com
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OTHER REMINDERS…
· Please remember to sign your child’s spelling test booklet each Friday and have your child return it to school each Monday.   
· If you would like to make a purchase from the November book order, please send in your child’s order form and payment by Friday, November 22, 2019.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]NEXT WEEK...· In Math, students will begin Unit 2, Place Value and Problem Solving with Units of Measure, in their flexible math classes.
· We will continue our handwriting program by practicing the undercurve, downcurve, overcurve, and slant strokes, as well as learning and practicing lowercase cursive letters a and d.
· In Writing, students will work on their third Pilgrim Journal entries, an opinion piece about the Mayflower Compact.
· We will continue our Phonics program by learning about and practicing words that have long vowel sounds.  Our focus will be on the long u sound. 
· During the Daily 5, students will continue to work toward increasing their stamina and achieving greater independence as they enjoy all 5 areas.
· We will also continue our study of The Pilgrims by learning why they decided to settle in Plimoth.  
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